
 

DIRECTOR, PSYCHOSIS PROGRAM AT RUSH UNIVERSITY MEDICAL CENTER  

The Department of Psychiatry at Rush University Medical Center in Chicago is recruiting a Director for our 
growing clinical and research program in psychosis. We are seeking a Board Certified psychiatrist with clinical 
and research expertise in psychosis. The Director will oversee and participate in clinical, research and 
educational activities related to psychosis, including new initiatives in early and preventive intervention. The rank 
of the appointment is open and will be commensurate with the experience and professional accomplishments of 
the selected applicants. 

Interested applicants should email their cover letter and CV to: 
RUMCPsychosisProgram@gmail.com 

 
For additional information about the position or program, please contact:   
 
Christine I. Hooker, PhD. 
Stanley G. Harris, Sr. Professor of Psychiatry 
Email:  Christine_Hooker@rush.edu 
 
OR 
 
Mark Pollack, M.D. 
The Grainger Professor and  
Chairman, Department of Psychiatry 
Email: Mark_Pollack@rush.edu 
 
Rush University Medical Center is an equal opportunity employer. 
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